
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Please find below a rota for ‘Show and Tell’.  
 

 Wednesday 19th April – Harvey, Charlie and Imogen   

 Wednesday 26th April – Ethan, Umar and Aarya 

 Wednesday 3rd May – Austin, Calum and Arran 

 Wednesday 10th May – Freya, Daniel and Joshua  

 Wednesday 17th May – Nathan, Adam and Florence  

 Wednesday 24th May – Durva, Jude and Kira   

 Wednesday 14th June – Miley, Ben and Maazin 

 Wednesday 21st June – Hashir, Jake and Ivy  

 Wednesday 28th June – Libby, Martha and Zain  

 Wednesday 5th July – Harriette and Isabella  
 

I would like to encourage the children to participate in Show and Tell through 
information being sent via email and/or bringing small items into school.   
 
On the days before your child’s allocated session, please can you email a 
photograph or small presentation of something your child would like to talk about 
to the school’s email address cloverleaprim.admin@trafford.gov.uk  
 
‘Show and Tell’ may be based on information about special events, outings or 
hobbies. They may also be used to share recent personal achievements such as 
swimming, football, dancing awards, etc. Between two and five minutes is 
adequate at this stage, but think carefully about what you want to say!  
 
Please help your child to prepare for their ‘Show and Tell’ slot. If possible, try to 
avoid a fully pre-prepared script.  Do let me know if you have any queries or 
concerns. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs S Brogan  
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